
 

 Future Yorkville Schools Parent  
 
 

Congratulations! 
 

The Board of Education, administration, and staff of 

Yorkville Community Unit School District 115 wish 

you the very best as you embark on the greatest 

journey ever, parenthood! We can think of no greater 

way to celebrate a future Yorkville Fox than to start 

your child off learning the joy, and importance, of 

reading.  

Please call the District 115 Administrative Center at 

630-553-4382 and let us know about the new 

addition to your family so we can provide you with a 

very special children’s book. We hope that you will 

consider the book the first of many you will choose to 

read and share with your child.  

Research has shown that families who encourage and 

support reading in the home—beginning at birth—

give their children the greatest opportunities for 

their future. When reading is established at an early 

age, children develop a love and interest in reading 

that persists a lifetime.  This is sure to have a 

profound effect on your child’s future. 

The book we have selected, “I Wish You More” by 

Amy Krouse Rosenthal and Tom Lichtenheld reflects 

our desire for each child to have wonderful 

experiences and great opportunities.    

Best wishes and we look forward to serving your 

family in Yorkville Schools in the near future. 
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